OPEN EVENING

m Thursday T1th September 2025
6.00PM - 8.00PM

This evening is for parents of Year 6 boys who would like to view the school
and join Cardinal Heenan Catholic High School in SEPTEMBER 2026.

This is a fantastic opportunity for both prospective and current families to
discover what makes Cardinal Heenan such a vibrant, inclusive and
aspirational learning community.

The Headteacher will present about life at Cardinal Heenan and the
admissions process. During the evening you will have the opportunity to:

e Meet our dedicated staff and leadership team.
e Tour our school and facilities.

e Learn more about our curriculum, enirchment programmes and student
support.

e Speak with current students about their experiences.
e See how we nuture every pupil to reach their full potential.




